
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

CLAIMS PAYMENT DELAY--CHECK RUN  
FOR WEEK OF DECEMBER 20, 2016 

 

DECEMBER 22, 2016 
 
 

There will be a delay in payment of claims for the check run of the week of 
December 20, 2016 due to a systems processing issue. 
  
Funds may not be available until Friday, December 23, 2016. 
 

We greatly apologize for this inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


